
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Queen’s Jubilee  

All pupils enjoyed a day celebrating the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee today, and had a crown competition, Jubilee picnic 

lunch, and took part in an aerial photograph which will be 

released on Twitter, Facebook and our website. Good fun was 

had by all! To find out about other Jubilee events in Bradford, 

visit whatson.bradford.gov.uk/. 

Half-term Holiday 

As you will know, today is the last day of this half-term, and our school is 

closed for 2 weeks. We re-open on Monday 13th June. We look forward to 

seeing all children back in school on this day.  

Parents in the Lead 

Today a group of parents with children 3 and under organised a ‘Jubilee 

Cook and Eat’ session. If you would like to be part of planning future 

‘Parents in the Lead’ events, please ring Ludmila on 07398 671291 or speak 

to Miss Eley in the office.  

Jubilee Circus Fun 

On Thursday 2nd June, Better Start are organising 

a FREE ‘Jubilee Circus Fun’ event with a circus 

show, and workshop, with activities for the Under 

4s, at Parkside Park, BD5 8PT from 2-4pm. 

New After School Clubs  

You will know that our new set of after school 

clubs starts after the holidays – there are still 

some places left in some clubs. Please speak to 

Miss Byrne or Miss Howarth in the Office if your 

child would like to attend.  

 

We hope you have a wonderful half term holiday 

together with family and friends. 

 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head) 

Friday  2020 

Friday 26th May 
2022 
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Last week’s attendance and punctuality 

Nursery 

Morning: 86% & 4 Lates Afternoon:  81% & N/A 

Reception 

Spinners: 81%  & 4 Lates Twisters: 91% & 8 Lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 91% & 4 Lates Hockney: 86% & 5 Lates 

Year 2 

Forster: 89% & 6 Lates Lister: 87% & 4 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte: 90% & 6 Lates Haworth: 95% & 9 Lates 

Year 4   

McMillan:  92% & 5 Lates Priestley:  97% & 7 Lates 

Year 5   

Salt:  97% & 10 Lates Jowett:  93% & 7 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton: 92% & 8 Lates Cartwright: 85% & 7 Lates 

 

 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship 

(Assemblies) on Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, 

once again, be able to invite parents to join us in celebrating our 

pupils’ achievements. We will let you know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

 

  

Nursery 

Morning: Bella Afternoon: Leonardo 

Reception 

Spinners: Maryam & Aila Twisters: Safiya & Shaima 

Year 1 

Delius: Latin & Kacper Hockney: Qasim & Fatima 

Year 2 

Forster: Cherish & Ruby Lister: Zayna & Essa 

Year 3   

Bronte: Samira & Mariya Haworth: Sophie & Helen 

Year 4   

McMillan: Humza & Tanqeer Priestley: Mason & Haniyyah 

Year 5   

Salt: Areez & Emilia Jowett:  Anowa & Eliza 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Arash & Ruhma Cartwright: Muhammad S & Raihaan 
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